


A Note from the Chair

April 2014

I hope you all enjoyed the gift I brought to SAIL. I hope you
bring good ideas because we need to work on our Guidelines for
SAIL.

Sincerely, Anthony Nash II, Chair of SAIL

| Updating the Rapid Response Team

The Rapid Response Team was created because many
times decisions have to be made between the SAIL
meetings. It is agroup of people who make themselves
available to phone calls from SAIL support staff when
decisions need to be made. Periodically the group revisits
the list to make sure all of the information is accurate and people still
want their names included on the list. Time was taken during this
meeting to update this list. If you want your name included please,

Several members of SAIL have been involved in another effort called
Allies in Advocacy. At the next meeting one of the conversations will
be about the work done in that group. If you would like to preview the
Proclamation go to www.alliesinadvocacy.com There you can learn
about the groups history, read the Proclamation for yourself, leave
your comments and sign on.

UPCOMING MEETINGS

May 13 June 10

For more information about SAIL, contact Emily Rogers: emily@arcwa.org; 1.888.754.8798




